
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

e-mail: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE FOR WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

 Saturday    5:30pm Vigil All Saints 
 Sunday   8:00am  St. Joseph's 
 Sunday   9:30am  All Saints 
 Sunday  11:30am              Pinecrest Amphitheater 
 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 

 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  8:30am    All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Saturday:  4:45 - 5:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 
 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  
Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  - EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT AND BENEDICTION 

Every Friday at 5:00pm All Saints Church  

 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  
community, please contact the Parish office. 

 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment 
                 6 months notice for marriage. 

Contact the Diocesan Respect Life Office at  

1-800-396-8777 and Foothill Pregnancy Center at  

536-9262 for support before and after childbirth.  
 

Project Rachel –1-800-396-8777 offers grief counseling and 

retreats for the loss of unborn children  
 

For transportation assistance: Call Dial-a-Ride (209) 532-0404 
24-hour advance notice required. FREE for VETS and ages 60 &above. 

 Also, Rent-a-Ride (650)-787-7022, contact: Jill or Donna. 

All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

       Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time July 7, 2019 Let all the earth cry out to God with joy.                                                                      Psalm 66: 1-3, 4-5, 6-7, 16, 20 

THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS  
FOR JULY 2019 

 

That those who administer justice may work with integrity, and 
that the injustice which prevails in the world may not have the 
last word. 

 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased: Emeritus Bishop Steven E. Blaire 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 
Eshai Joseph,  Fr. E. Donohoe,  Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy Brenon, 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of  

July 7th - July 13th 
 

SUNDAY:  
MONDAY: 
TUESDAY: 

WEDNESDAY:  
THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY:  
SATURDAY: 

 

             Next weeks 2nd Collection is for Parish Assessment.  

 

Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

     Mitch Woods            Dan Franco               Katrina Dunlap Garcia 
     Dorothy Handel       Joe Freitas                 Linda Kelley  
     Levi Graham              Lee Combs                 Landon Walker 
     Andy Grazioli            Sally Scott                  Bob & Barbara Volpi  
To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at 586-5461 and leave 
a message with your contact number and name of person to be put on the prayer list. 
 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers Prayer Meeting—Monday at 9:00am in the 

All Saints' Parish Hall 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 11:45am.  

ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon. Both are  

located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - Meets every other month on the 3rd  

Tuesday at 9:30am in the Parish Hall.  

Pastoral Council - every 3rd Wednesday 6pm monthly 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of Assisi 

First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the month. 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm in Cottage #4. 
Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 

 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  

Religious Education Classes are out for the summer and will re-

sume after Labor Day.  Please contact DRE, Noli Farwell at 831-588
-9223 or see our website: www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org. 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR 
ADULTS  
Curious? If you are Catholic and have never received your First 
Communion or Confirmation, we can help you prepare for the 
reception of those sacraments. If you are not Catholic and are 
interested in learning more about the Catholic faith, we can answer 
your questions. And guide you on your journey. The RCIA team is 

ready to serve you. Call Mary Leamy at 209-352-3907 or Preston Patterson at 209-
965-4260. 
 

YEAR ROUND SUNDAY SCRIPTURE PREPARATION  
Meets Mondays 11am St. Joseph & Tuesdays 4pm All Saints. For 
more information, please contact John Dunlap at 928-3477. 
 

STUDY GROUP contact: Dan Garcia 209-840-2644  

 

NEWMAN BOOK CIRCLE meets monthly. Contact Preston or  
Suzanne Patterson at  965-4260 for meeting times. 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  

Weekend of June 30th    

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

PETER’S  

PENCE 

 

2018 

Offertory 

  

All Saints 
 

$3,363  
 

$1,155  
 

$2,299 

St. Joseph $980 $62 $752 

 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in  

battle, be our protection against 
the wickedness and snares of the 
devil. May God rebuke him, we  
humbly pray; And do thou, O 

Prince of the Heavenly Host, by 
the Power of God, thrust into 

hell Satan and all the evil spirits 
who wander the earth seeking 

the ruin of souls.  
Amen. 

 

 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and Saint Joseph 
Mission Church in Tuolumne, responding to the Universal Call 
to Holiness and in celebration of the Eucharist is committed to a 

community of fellowship with the help of the Holy Spirit offers its 
gifts, time, and talent to the people of God.  

TRANSPORTATION FOR OLDER ADULTS—Mother Lode Office of  

Catholic Charities contact Margie Miller at (209) 532-7632.  

A MESSAGE FROM 
BISHOP MYRON J. COTTA 
June 2019 

 
As many of you know, Bishop Emeritus 
Stephen E. Blaire cared deeply about the 
environment.  Within the California 
Catholic Conference, Bishop Blaire 
served as the Chairman for the Ad Hoc 
Committee on Environmental Steward-
ship. This committee was a driving force 
behind the California Conference of 

Catholic Bishops’ Pastoral Statement, “God Calls Us All to 
Care for Our Common Home,” June 18, 2019, on the fourth 
anniversary of Laudato Si’: “On Care for Our Common Home.” 
  
[In the bulletin insert you will find a complete Pastoral State-
ment summary document in English.] Bishop Blaire will be re-
membered for many things.  His work and dedication for the 
care of the environment as expressed in this statement will cer-
tainly be among them.  

ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE: CARE FOR CREATION 
We show  our respect for the Creator by our stewardship of cre-
ation. Care for the earth  is not just an Earth Day slogan, it is a 
requirement of our faith. We are called to protect people and 
the planet, living our faith in relationship with  all of God’s crea-
tion. This environmental challenge has fundamental moral 
and  ethical dimensions that cannot be ignored.  
https://stocktondiocese.org/environmental-justice  

https://www.cacatholic.org/care-for-our-common-home  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FESTIVAL NEWS UPDATE!!! 
NEXT MEETING WEDNESDAY, JULY 24TH  

AT 6:30PM. The success of our Annual Fall Festival de-
pends upon the support, participation and co-operation from the 
entire Parish. If you haven’t taken the opportunity to be part of 
the planning process, please come to the next meeting and 
have your voice heard! For more information contact Parish Of-

fice at 586 - 3161. Festival Date: Saturday, Sept. 21, 2019. 

PARISH PANTRY 
For the month of June the Parish Pantry served 103 households—  

163 clients.  The Pantry is in need of the following: assorted jams & 

jellies, corn tortillas, canned tuna, canned meals (chili and ravioli), 

rice, baked beans and canned chicken(no canned string beans, 

please). Travel sized toiletries (toothbrushes, toothpaste, toilet 

tissue) are useful for those clients who have no home and are 

“camping out”.  All donations are gratefully accepted.  Thank you 

VACATION BIBLE  
SUMMER CAMP 

Shipwrecked! Rescued by Jesus! 
Vacation Bible Camp will be held for 

children grades Pre-School through 

6th, Monday through Friday, 

June 15th through the 19th this year located in Sugar Pine 

at Mt. Calvary, immediate right at Alicia’s Sugar Shack. This 

FREE camp starts at 8:45am, includes snack & lunch, and con-

cludes at 1:00pm each day. New friends, Creative games, Fun 

crafts, Tropical treats, Incredible music, Surprising adventures!  

Registrations are now available in 

the vestibule or Contact DRE, Noli 

Farwell at farwell@sbcglobal.net or 

at 831-588-9223. 

All children and 

grandchildren 

are welcome! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE 
ANNUAL SUMMER YARD SALE  

The Annual Summer Yard Sale will be held 

the first weekend in August:  Friday, 2nd & 

Saturday 3rd from 9:00am to 4:00pm, and 

Sunday 4th from 8:00am to 12:00pm NOON.  

Please mark your calendars as the sale will only be as successful as 

the help and enthusiasm of all of us.  There will be many jobs, so 

many hands are needed.  Questions regarding the Yard Sale may 

be directed to Frank Barbaro at 677-3621.  We can also pick up 

whatever you might have to give. Please no books or clothing. 

mailto:office@omnsanct.org
http://www.omnsanct.org/
HTTP:WWW.OMNSANCT.ORG
https://stocktondiocese.org/environmental-justice
https://www.cacatholic.org/care-for-our-common-home

